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Property placed off-limits to Fort Drum service members 

FORT DRUM, N.Y. -- By order of Maj. Gen. Scott M. Naumann, commanding general, 10th Mountain Division (LI) and Fort Drum, dated Oct. 29, 2024, the following location is now off limits for all active-duty military and personnel assigned to, or working on, the installation:
· Property belonging to Mr. Travis Jordal in or near Felts Mills, NY, located to the south of the Cranesville Block Co., Inc., 23903 Cemetery Road, Felts Mills, NY.
Personnel are prohibited from parking, entering, and/or accompanying any person to or from this location.
The commanding general’s authority to deem locations off-limits is used to maintain the health, safety, morale, discipline, and welfare of service members.  It is also used to prevent service members from being exposed to crime or becoming victims of crime.
This order is punitive.  Soldiers who violate this order may be subject to adverse administrative action and/or disciplinary action under the Uniform Code of Military Justice.
“Our sacred obligation to the nation is to rapidly deploy for combat under the fiercest conditions imaginable,” Maj. Gen. Naumann said. “The Fort Drum Armed Forces Disciplinary Control Board, working in conjunction with local law enforcement, regularly meets to advise me on locations or businesses that could threaten our well-being, and by extension our readiness.
“Our people are our enduring advantage, and proactive safety planning is integral to our holistic fitness.  Every leader will ensure their Soldiers know the off-limit locations and understand the possible personal and professional consequences associated with them,” he said.
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